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Please do not end mail in voting. I am 77 years old and cannot stand in line waiting to 

vote. Mail in voting also gives me time to sit down and really study the ballot and 

make an informed decision. 

Ending mail and voting really is a form of discrimination for the elderly, who are 

unable to get to the polls or stand at the polls waiting to vote. 


